
 

  

 

National Allied Golf Associations Update – September 2, 2021  

The Province of Manitoba announced today new public health orders which will be in effect as of Friday, 
September 3rd at 12:01 a.m. 

 
Proof of vaccination will be required for: 

• Restaurants (indoor and patio dining), 

• All licensed premises, 

• Indoor sporting and recreational facilities (excluding youth recreational sport for persons under 18 years 
of age) including fitness centres and gyms, and 

• Organized indoor group recreational classes and activities, and indoor recreational business. 

 
Wedding receptions held in licensed premises will be subject to the same rules as restaurants and licensed 
premises, and guests will have to show proof of vaccination. There will be a grace period to September 7th to allow 
individuals to adjust their plans. 

 
These new orders include reducing the maximum number of people allowed at outdoor gatherings to 500, down 
from the current limit of 1,500. 

 
Within the new order, mask use remains mandatory at all indoor public places. 

 
Children born after December 31st, 2009 who are not eligible to be immunized will be able to attend events and 
activities with a fully-immunized adult. 

 
The public health order in place or any future orders can be found on the Province of Manitoba website by clicking 
here. The background information for the new public health order can be viewed here. 

 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if you have any questions. 

 
For more information, please contact:  

Jared Ladobruk 

Executive Director - Golf Manitoba 

e. jared@golfmb.ca 

p. 204.925.5729 

https://www.gov.mb.ca/covid19/prs/orders/index.html
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018JxwmNC9s9h3MBJaOmqCxhtY3s8j9d_wcueMtdxil8Tkg6VOFz4YNV2-NjKoW1dAMWLSFnByBWougd7WuMeGNdXpw5lgMZRTe4yKVz3qVOT7mwTno4Gmu6SnTUpKhRuulpsnC19WfxweY63pMtyv9MDabFpoWMAl&c=r7pQAPrNZQsXyuID7bop4NH9nZp7eTwApn84oVk3vo8CRXd_wxYq7Q==&ch=7I411gQWF-p-9D2I0lrvdxCa0P3WJFURZwbK-Fo1QgiE_3uyT0q_nw==
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